
 

      
 

    

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

The April 9, 2013 Cabarrus County 
Public Health Authority Board of 
Commissioners meeting has been 

cancelled. 
 
 
The  next meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, May 14, 2013 
5:30 p.m. 

Board Room 
Cabarrus Health Alliance 

 
 
 
 

    
  Dianne Berry, CMC, NCCMC 

  Clerk to the Board 
 (704) 920-1297 

  dpberry@cabarrushealth.org 


